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NSX SIGNS NEW TWO-YEAR DEAL WITH SOUTH PACIFIC STOCK EXCHANGE 

NSX Limited and the South Pacific Stock Exchange (SPSE) have signed a new two-year term for the NSX 

SPSE Service Agreement which renews the terms for the provision of technology and market support 

services by NSX to the Fiji based stock exchange. 

NSX Managing Director and CEO, Ann Bowering said, “This is an exciting time for the SPSE, and we are 

delighted to be part of the growth story of the financial markets in Fiji. NSX is looking forward to continuing 

and building on the great partnership that has been established between the two markets over the last 

decade.” 

Ms Bowering also said, “NSX is looking to expand this service offering. We are talking to other emerging 

financial markets where there is an opportunity for us to partner with the home exchange, leveraging NSX’s 

technology platform, people and procedures to provide value add solutions.”    
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